
Minister Dacic addressed a message of condolences to the family of Predrag Gojkovic
Friday, 21 July 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
addressed today a message of condolences to the family of deceased Predrag Gojkovic Cune.
  
"Please accept my heartfelt condolences at the loss of your husband, and father.

Cune will be remembered as a legend of Serbian music, to the tunes of which generations have
grown up and matured.

We will all miss him, especially his devotion and commitment to the audiences who admired and
respected him, and to which he selflessly dedicated himself.

I am confident that his songs and graceful demeanor on stage will serve as a role model for
many more generations to come", says Minister Dacic in his message of condolences.
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